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Contact person: David.Dorkenoo@world-psi.org 

(Tel: +228-22-23-12-60) 
  
1st October 2014 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

INVITATION TO AFREC MEETING 2014 
 
We wish to inform you that Regional Executive Committee for Africa and Arab Countries (AFREC) will take 
place in Accra (Ghana), from 25th to 26th November 2014. The meeting will be held at: 

 
MENSVIC GRAND HOTEL 

P. O. Box CT 5086, East Legon, Accra (Ghana) 
Tel.: +233-302-507406/+233-302-507407 – Fax: +233-302-507619 

E-mail: info@mensvichotels.com 
 
You have all received by now the information that the Regional Conference for Africa and Arab Countries 
(AFRECON) is postponed to 2015. This is why the Regional Office decided to call an extraordinary AFREC 
meeting. The main objective of this meeting is to assess the situation and reschedule the Conference at a 
later date. 
 
Titular members are requested to inform us as soon as possible if they are not available to attend the 
meeting so that we can inform their substitute in due course. 
 
As usual, PSI will take care of the travel expenses, hotel accommodation and lunches of the titular 
members or substitutes replacing the titular. 
 
We would like to draw your attention to the fact that some of you will need a visa to enter Ghana. If this is 
your case, please be aware that the visa process can take some time. Do not hesitate to contact us if 
necessary. 
 
We also remind you that it is absolutely necessary to carry along with you your vaccination card. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you soon. 
 

 
David K. DORKENOO 
Regional Secretary 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CIRCULAR LC AF N°1 (2014) 
To all AFREC titular members 
To all regional WOC titular members 
To all regional Youth Committee titular 
members 
To substitute members (for information 
only) 
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